
 

14690 Spring Hill Drive, Spring Hill, Florida 34609 

 
May 29, 2020 
 
 
Re: COVID 19 Update  
 
 
Dear Valued Patient,  
 
 
At Access Health Care Physicians, your health and safety remain our number one 
priority. We follow CDC guidelines for infection control and social distancing to 
protect our patients and our team members.  
 
During your visit, you will see patients and team members wearing masks and 
other personal protective equipment as needed, and you will find a new patient 
experience that maximizes contactless processes. We are practicing social 
distancing with new office layouts, modifying schedules to include telehealth 
services, and controlling the flow of people in our office locations.  
 
In addition, we use EPA approved disinfectants before and after patient 
interactions, and we conduct disinfection to the entire office on a regular basis.  
 
These steps work together to ensure a pleasant, safe experience at Access Health 
Care Physicians. Thank you for allowing us to care for your healthcare needs. We 
look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
 
 
Best Regards,  

 
Jeannette Garzon 
Director of Operations  
Access Health Care Physicians  


